TATA Kids of Steel® 2019 Mold Mini-Tri

Dear parent,

We hope your child is looking forward to their Tata- Kids of Steel Mini-Tri at Mold Leisure Centre on Friday 28th June.

This swim-bike-run event offers children the opportunity to experience triathlon in a fun, non-competitive and safe environment. It is suitable for children of all abilities, including those with physical disabilities or special educational needs.

We provide all the equipment required to participate, including helmets, bikes, scooters for those children that cannot ride a bike and swim aids for children who are not confident swimmers. Our team is here to support every child to take part and alternatives including a static hand bike and tandem bike are available.

Please ensure that you inform your school of any changes in your child's circumstances which may affect their participation in this event. Your school maintains full responsibility for your child(ren)'s attendance at this event.

What does my child need to bring?

- Swimming kit & towel
- PE kit and trainers
- Dry clothes to change in to after their event
- if your child requires any medical equipment e.g. inhaler, they should bring it with them

Event photography

The Triathlon Trust will take photographs and videos at the event for promotional purposes, including for use on social media. Your school will make the necessary arrangements with you to obtain photo consent.

Children who do not have consent to be photographed will be issued with an ORANGE wristband to identify them to Triathlon Trust staff, Please note that this event takes place in a public space where members of the general public are permitted to take their own photos, which may appear on social media. Signage around the event will be used to request attendees do not to take photos of children wearing orange wristbands, but if this causes you significant concern, you may wish to consider your child's attendance at the event.

You are warmly welcomed to attend this event and take photos and videos of your child participating. You are politely requested to focus on your own child as much as reasonably possible and to avoid including other children in those images. You must not take photos or videos of children wearing an orange wristband. If you do accidentally, please delete these images.

Photography in the changing rooms, toilets and swimming pool/ poolside is forbidden by the Triathlon Trust and the swimming pool management.

If you have any concerns about photography or filming at this event please speak to a member of the Triathlon Trust Event Team.

You will be able to follow the action on the day on our Twitter page! Follow us @TriTrust @tatasteelinwales

Email: contact@triathlontrust.org
Website: www.triathlontrust.org
Twitter/ Instagram: @TriTrust